
Public Safety Advisory Committee 
    Meeting Summary Notes 

     November 21st, 2013 
                              
                   

Cerissa Farrington called the meeting to order at about 5:36 pm. 
 
Attendance: Cerissa Farrington, Ballwant Bhullar, Council Liaison Steve Owen, Darren 
Riordan, Late attendee Norm Cooper 
 
Staff Present: Chief Kenneth Johnson, Kristi Walls Records Specialist 
 
Absent: Leslie Moore, Mike Kirby, Susan McKinney, Ted Kotsakis 
 
Cerissa addressed that since January 2012 we have not had a PSAC meeting where all 
7 members have attended. Since then the meetings have not been consistent and have 
been increasingly canceled due to a lack of agenda items and no quorum. 
 
Some members felt that PSAC has really gone nowhere. 
 
The Chief suggested going back to a Chief’s Advisory Committee.  
 
Due to a Census by lack of a quorum, it was decided that the current PSAC group 
would like to disband and go from PSAC to a Chiefs Advisory Committee. 
 
The Chief updated the PSAC group with the following information: 
 
 
House Bill3438 passed through the house. It was support by City Council and The 
League of Oregon Cities. Fairview will be the only pilot program. We are currently 
working with a vendor to get all the lights and signs installed at no charge. 
The vendor just did a study. In a one (7am – 5pm) time period 1700 cars were going 
8mph or more over the speed limit. Go live date September 2014. 
 
We just hired new Officer Jeremy Porth to fill the vacant spot that Detective Morton left. 
His start date is December 1st ,2013. 
 
The Chief briefly went over some of the details of the recent officer involved shooting 
involving officer Gerkman. 
 
An award was given to Cerissa Farrington for her work with PSAC. She was unable to 
attend the Award Ceremony on October 30th, 2013. 



 
We discussed doing another Police 101 for the public again. The Group thought that 
was a good idea. They thought the one we did a couple of years ago was very 
informative. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 6:15pm. 
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